
 

Regional Council  

List of Public Comments 

Received AFTER 5pm on Wednesday, January 31, 2024 

 

 Date Sender Name Organization Agenda Item (AI #) Subject Matter 

1.  02/01/2024  Kristen Torres Pawling on 
behalf of Councilwoman 
Katy Yaroslavsky, LA 
Council District 5 

City of Los Angeles - Fifth 
District   

RC AI #2 – Recommended Data 
Standards for SoCal Greenprint          

Expressing support for SoCal 
Greenprint  
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KATY YAROSLAVSKY
COUNCILWOMAN, FIFTH DISTRICT

February 1, 2024

Hon. Art Brown
President, Southern California Association of Governments
900 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1700
Los Angeles, CA 90017

Dear President Brown and Regional Council Members:

Colleagues, I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for Item 2 on the February Regional
Council Agenda.

While I cannot join you today, I want to applaud the staff and all stakeholders who have spent
time and resources to bring the SoCal Greenprint to this point.

Put plainly, the So Cal Greenprint will serve as a useful resource that demonstrates the best of
what SCAG as our regional planning body can accomplish. The So Cal Greenprint will be
instructive for local governments as the region continues to grow and plan. Because our
watersheds, wildlife corridors, air quality and economic activity overlap jurisdictions, it is
important that we have the ability to comprehensively visualize these issues at a regional scale.
The beloved Santa Monica Mountains in my district are a perfect example of the jurisdictional
complexity of our treasured natural resources.

As Southern California grows and develops, the vibrancy and health of its communities requires
an understanding of how to best incorporate nature into our growing region, including ensuring
that vulnerable communities and communities of color have equitable access to nature. Data is
a critical tool in planning for communities that will have the environmental resources needed to
ensure resilience in the face of climate threats, sustainability, economic vitality and public health;
including park space, clean air and water, and habitat for the diverse plants and wildlife that call
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Southern California home. It will certainly be a tool the City of Los Angeles can refer to as we
finalize and implement the proposed Wildlife Ordinance.

Moreover, the SoCal Greenprint will help integrate nature early into the planning process for
transportation, water and energy infrastructure and housing projects, reducing the risk for delays
and costly expenses from potential mitigation needs, permitting challenges or community
concerns.

The So Cal Greenprint is not only a good idea as a tool for the region, but it is also tied to
mitigation action that SCAG committed to in past Regional Transportation Plans. It is essential
that SCAG follow through on such mitigation commitments.

Sincerely,

KATY YAROSLAVSKY
Member, Regional Council District 52

cc: Kome Ajise, Executive Director
Maggie Aguilar, Clerk of the Board
Javiera Cartagena, Chief Government & Public Affairs Officer
Sarah Jepson, Chief Planning Officer


